
 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

This is the last Superintendent communication you will receive for the 2022-2023 school 

year!  Congratulations on another school year in the books!  Below are a few items for 

your consideration: 

1. Gratitude – First and most importantly, we thank you for your continued support 

of the Riverview School District.  We hope that you and your children had a 

wonderful school year. We strive to provide a well-rounded education to our 

students in a student-centered and caring manner.  We hope you had as good 

of an experience as we did. It has been an honor to serve you. Thank you. 

2. Graduation – Graduation is set to occur this evening at Riverside Park at 

7pm. The weather is perfect!  The Senior car parade starts at 6:15pm, leaving 

from the Junior-Senior High School and proceeding through the main streets of 

Oakmont and Verona.  We invite ALL families (even if you don’t have a graduate) 

to come out to support our graduates!  It's time to celebrate!  The "live" 

graduation ceremony will also be streamed from our District website.   

3. Summer Hours – Summers are always extremely busy, as we are preparing for 

a new school year. Summer office hours will occur on Mondays-Thursdays 

from 7am-4pm beginning on Monday, June 12th and extending through Friday, 

August 11th.  Normal business hours (M-F) will return the week of August 14th in 

anticipation of the new school year. Please note:  we have a host of summer 

projects being completed at each of our schools. This may result in office staff 

being temporarily displaced.  We will always be available, but if you cannot reach 

us via phone or in person, please utilize email to contact us and we will get back 

to you in our usual timely fashion.  

4. 2023-2024 First Day of School – The first day of the 2023-2024 school year for 

students is set to occur on Thursday, August 24th.  The 2023-2024 District 

Calendar is available on our website, as always. Please reach out if you need 

anything between now and then. 

If you feel that any faculty member went above and beyond to support you or your child 

this year, please take time to reach out and tell them; and on behalf of the Riverview 

staff, we wish you a relaxing, fun and memorable summer break.  Please take time to 

decompress, spend time with family and friends, and have some FUN!  Enjoy the 
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summer months and if we don't see you tonight at graduation, we will see on August 

24th.  We appreciate you. 

 

Congratulations to the Class of 2023!  Go Raiders! 

  

Sincerely, 

The Riverview Administration 

 

 


